




SPS 327 Electrical Standards closely mimics SPS 324.  
 

SPS 327 v. SPS 324 



SPS 327 electric standards mimic SPS 324 with three 
additional subsections added.  

SPS 327 v. SPS 324 



 SPS 327.51(3) Except as provided in s. SPS 327.11, 
the inspection of the electrical construction of a 
camping unit is not required.(Note: SPS 327.11 requires 

rough and final electrical inspections) 

 

 



 SPS 327.51(4) No more than one receptacle outlet 
is required to be installed for the entire countertop 
space of a kitchen in a camping unit. 

 



 SPS 327.51(6) The ampacity of a 
conductor providing service to a 
camping unit and rating of the 
service disconnecting means may 
not be less than 50 amperes.  



The same as a single family dwelling, except: 

 The kitchen countertop is only required to have one 
receptacle. 

 See SPS 327.26 for smoke detector locations. Not 
required to be hardwired. 

 See SPS 327.27 for Carbon monoxide alarm location. 
Only required to be hardwired w/ battery backup if 
the unit has electricity provided by a public utility. 





 

SPS 327 plumbing closely mimics SPS 325.  
 



SPS 327 plumbing mimics SPS 325 with a few 
differences.  



 LOCAL WASTE PIPING (A trap may be omitted in 
local waste piping having a length of up to 20 feet), 
FLOOR DRAINS FOR GARAGES & Sanitation facilities 
and devices are not included. 

 



SPS 327.52(3) SINKS. (a) No more than one sink is 
required to be installed in a camping unit. 

(b) If only one sink is installed in a camping unit, 
the sink shall be installed in the kitchen of the 
camping unit. 
 



 SPS 327.52(4) Except as provided in s. SPS 327.11, 
the inspection of the plumbing of a camping unit is 
not required. (Note: SPS 327.11 requires rough and 
final plumbing inspections) 

 

 



The pipe and tubing for any portion of the 
plumbing system of a camping unit may 
be flexible plastic. 



The same as a one- or two- family dwelling, except: 

 Only one sink is required in the camping unit, and if 
there is only one it must be located in the kitchen. 



Thank you! 

For any questions please email: 
DSPSSBDTech@wisconsin.gov 


